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I strongly oppose this. Here in Oregon, we are already heavily taxed and there are 

already discussions of raising the cost of our water, public transit, adding tolls, and 

city permitting for building is already so high. This state finds every way they can to 

nickle and dime the citizens with little to no oversight. There is already a surplus, and 

they have demonstrated a continual mismanagement of tax dollar funds. Absolutely 

NO on this. 


